
WELCOME

Ainsdale Medical Centre
Patient Participation Group

Tuesday 1st February 2022 6:30pm – via MS Teams



Practice News

• Paul is leaving on February 10th
• Sarah Thompson is taking over the role as Practice Manager

• Sarah has been with the practice for over 20 years and has until now been 
Deputy Practice Manager



Team News - Sarah



The view from the GPs chair - Mel



Flu Vaccinations



COVID Vaccinations



PCN Developments

• Medloop – ‘Extras Hub’

• Mental Health Practitioner

• Social Prescribing Link Workers

• Cancer Link Workers

• Extended Hours

• Enhanced Care in Care Homes


